








































































Plans for 
future periods 

In 2022, the Trustees look forward to overseeing the charity 

to continue with its existing campaigns, as well as respond 

reactively to key opportunities or threats to animal welfare 

in the UK. 

The Trustees also continue to encourage and support HSI/UK in 

its endeavours to assist, through both advocacy campaigns and 

financial provisions, HSl's programmes to improve animal 

welfare around the world. 

We plan to expand HSl's work to protect animals in the UK 

and around the world, supported by our many friends and 

supporters in the UK. We thank our partners and supporters 

for their continued dedication to protecting the welfare 

of animals, and creating a more compassionate and 

humane society. 

Thank you. 
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